
College Works Painting Reference Letter 
William and Mary Ehlenbach 
 
518 31st Avenue 
Seattle, WA 98122 
 
We are writing to offer our strongest recommendation for Jeffrey Richards, an 
Independent Branch Operator for College Works Painting. We hired Mr. Richards to 
paint the exterior of our 1912 Arts & Crafts Bungalow (with its numerous exterior details 
that were difficult to prepare and paint), and we were extremely satisfied with his work 
from start to finish. 
 
August 5,2007 
 
518 31st Avenue 
Seattle, WA 98122 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are writing to offer our strongest recommendation for Jeffrey Richards, an 
Independent Branch Operator for College Works Painting. We hired Mr. Richards to 
paint the exterior of our 1912 Arts & Crafts Bungalow (with its numerous exterior details 
that were difficult to prepare and paint), and we were extremely satisfied with his work 
from start to finish. 
 
He provided an accurate and detailed estimate of the cost of the job. Once the work 
began, he an his crew were professional, courteous, and very detail oriented. Mr. 
Richards was always open to feedback, and was quickly responsive to any concerns that 
we had. The few small problems that developed during the course of the work were 
always remedied without delay. The area around our house was kept clean throughout 
the process. We could not be happier with the finished product; we absolutely love the 
way the house looks! 
 
In summery, we offer our unqualified endorsement of Jeffrey Richards. 
 
Sincerely 
 
William and Mary Ehlenbach 



 


